
From: Louisa Santoro  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 10:59 AM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: GTA West Corridor 
 
To Mayors & Councillors 
 
My name is Louisa Santoro and I’ve lived in York Region since 1981. In 2016, we moved to the quaint 
town of Kleinburg on Belsite Crt, where it was brought to my attention that the Hwy 413 was back on 
the map. That Hwy 413 will be 600 feet behind my property. My backyard is all forest with beautiful 
trees, wild animals, clean air. There are 2 natural ponds that will be destroyed with Hwy 413. There will 
be rivers, watersheds and farmland that will be ruined.  
Do we need another toll highway when we already have an underused toll highway especially during 
this pandemic which will be around for quite awhile.  
Our community is asking York Region Council to reverse the support & endorsement of Hwy 413 GTAW.  
Why is the GTAW being fast tracked without awareness being made to the communities affected? 
PLEASE CONSIDER REVERSING YOUR SUPPORT & ENDORSEMENT OF GTAW HWY 413.  
 
Thank you!! 
Louisa Santoro Resident of Kleinburg 
 


